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 Our Values: 

Kindness 

Aspirational 

Collaborative 

Equality 

Individuality 

Trust 

This newsletter is more than a way to share updates; it is a 
celebration of the hard work, resilience and enthusiasm our 
students and staff bring to Bardwell every day.  

Thank you for being part of our community and we look forward 
to sharing successes and events over the coming weeks of the 
Spring Term.  

Warm wishes 

Jo, Jade, Hayley and Karen 

Staff Spotlight 

Hayley – Assistant Head 

What does your day look like? Every day is different, which is I 
love being at Bardwell. There’s meetings, working with staff and 
interacting with students. Each moment is engaging and 
rewarding. One highlight is seeing our amazing students 
collaborate, share experiences and treat each other with 
kindness. 

What are your hobbies? I enjoy baking, socialising and going on 
country walks with my family and our dog Chewy. 

Student question from Jack: What is your favourite lesson to 
teach and why? I love teaching independent travel and shopping, 
as it helps to prepare our students for life after Bardwell. 
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We have had some exciting lessons this week!  

- Pine Class have been learning about construction in the stone age and they have been making Stone Henge models out 
of clay! 

- Beech Class had lots of fun in Art, exploring ideas by creating marks in dry flour/cocoa powder. They were making it wet 
and seeing what different marks they could make.  

- Elder Class have been on a trip to the Garth Park Garden, park and café. Everyone had a great time together!   
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